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Comments: I object to the planned expansion. Updating electricity, plumbing, etc. to make the existing buildings

meet current safety requirements is fine, but not the expansion that the new corporate owners want. The desired

expansion will destroy the charm and appeal that are precisely why guests go to this site. 

It would also scare off the wildlife that is another reason guests go to this site.

 

The desired expansion would also necessitate expansion of the roads in the area as well as the roads leading to

the area from Missoula, in order to support the increased volume of vehicular traffic that the desired expansion

would attract. That increase in hard surface area in that area would adversely affect the visual appeal of the area

and increase erosion and runoff into the lake, muddying Holland Lake waters, and thereby decreasing the lake's

ability to support aquatic life and that of the mammals that depend on it.

 

The only entity that would benefit from the desired  is the bank account of the new owner. Please don't allow

expansion.


